
 

 

 

PB/LL 18.10.17 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Christmas Lunch 

 
On Tuesday 5th December Mrs Payne will be making a special Christmas meal. This lunch is 

open to all children, if you would like your child to have lunch on this day please complete and 

return the slip with £2.15 by Wednesday 8th November so that Mrs Payne can order the food. 

Years R, 1 and 2 do not need to pay but do need to complete the form. 

 

Please note that children who normally have hot school dinners will automatically be included in 

this event, but we do require you to fill in the form below so we can order food appropriately. 

 

Kind regards 

School Office  

 
Roast Turkey, half Sausage, Stuffing ball and Gravy 

or 

Quorn Fillet, half Vegetarian Sausage, Stuffing ball and Gravy 

 

Both the above served with 

Roast potatoes, garden peas, baton carrots 

 

 

School Christmas Lunch 

 
Please tick appropriate boxes – one form per child please; 
 

Christmas Dinner Permission slip – please return to school office by Wednesday 8th November  

 

I would like my child: ____________________    ____            __ Class: ___________       ___ 

 

To have the Christmas Dinner and enclose £2.15      

To have the Christmas Dinner, my child is already signed up for school dinners   

 

Meal Choice: Turkey Dinner      Vegetarian Dinner 

 

 

Signed: _________________________                _________ Date: ___         ______________ 

 


